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Friday 12th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope that you have had a good week. We’ve had a fantastic week back at Owlets; the children have settled in really well, 

they are happy and keen to play and learn and are already used to the rules and routines.  

New School 

We have been sharing short video tours of the new school with the children, which they have been very excited to see. 

Unfortunately, due to the age of our children we are unable to take them to see the new school, but once we have set up 

all of our furniture in our room I will email photos to all of our parents for you to share with your children over the Easter 

holidays. If you take your children for a walk past the new school, our classroom is on the lower level at the front of the 

building to the left of the coloured railings.  

Unfortunately, the current Covid restrictions do not allow us to show parents round the new school. When it is safe to do 

so, we will arrange tours for parents and we will hold an official school opening celebration. I will write to you in due course 

with details of drop off and pick up times at the new school and any other details that you need to help you prepare for the 

children’s first day at their new school.  

Comic Relief 

Next Friday 19th March is Comic Relief, so all next week we would like the children to come to Owlets, wearing as much red 

clothing as they can. Owlets children can join in all week with this, especially if they are not in on the Friday. We are asking 

for a contribution of £1 per family for this very worthy charity. Thank you. 

Have a great weekend everyone. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Alison Peasey 
Owlets Manager 
 
 

 


